
Please Read before you travel to Lakeview, these rules are for the well being of everyone on site. 

Please do not travel to the park if you or anyone in your household has COVID-19 symptoms.

We will be in contact before you arrive on site to let you know the safe arrival procedure. This includes leaving the key in a key safe for you to let yourself into the property. 

Included in the holiday accommodation is a Covid-19 folder which includes a risk assessment along with other information for your stay. 

To reduce the spread of infection we increasing our cleaning regime along with encouraging social distancing as much as possible.

As we have a small park social distancing can easily be achieved, we ask that you enjoy your time spent on our park and whilst you are with us you can stay safe. 

Please bring your own supply of food and drink this may reduce reliance and congestion in local shops. Local relationships are important to us, please demonstrate your thoughtfulness in the local area.

As we have an electric gate please use hand sanitiser before touching the key pad or wear gloves. 

Please do not:
· Meet or gather with friends in a social group
· Invite or entertain visitors
· Allow children to roam unsupervised around the park so that they do not, albeit inadvertently, break the social distance rule.

On departure please:
· Put keys back into the key safe. 
· Leave windows open (unless it is very windy/raining)


If you are having any deliveries on the park, food deliveries etc please let Rachel know beforehand. If you are expecting a delivery you must meet them at the gate do not give out the gate code.

If you do have any problems during your stay please contact Rachel on 07974640529. If you have any maintenance issues you will need to vacate your accommodation while work is being carried out.

Unfortunately during this pandemic we have been told to take some of the hard to clean non-essential bits from the cabins/ pods. These include soft furnishings (cushions on the sofa), books, magazines, board games etc. 

PODS (Shared facilities) 

As there is only 1 toilet and 1 shower in both our shower blocks, social distancing is quite straightforward. If waiting for someone to vacate either shower or toilet please queue sensibly. These facilities will be cleaned regularly and sanitised throughout the day. If you have any concerns regarding other people’s social distancing or the cleanliness of the facilities please contact Rachel. The outside washing area which is used for the 1 bedroom pods, please take all of your dishes back to the pods. Hand sanitiser can be found in all accommodation, and next to the outside washing area.


FISHING 

Whilst fishing we ask that you adhere to social distancing. The fishing rules can be viewed on the website, in the house book or on the notice boards around the site. Please only use your own fishing equipment, during this pandemic landing nets will not be loaned out. If you do not have your own landing net you will not be able to fish. 



By reading all of this information you agree to the rules and confirm that you are well to travel to the accommodation.



Many thanks 











